
 
Graffham Parish Council 

 
 

PLANNING APPLICATIONS  
 

Apple Trees, The Street   SDNP/21/05574/HOUS 
Blytheswood, Graffham Common Road 
SDNP/21/05707/HOUS 
Ladywell, The Street   SDNP/21/05939/LIS 
 
Due to our Parish Clerk being on holiday, current Covid 
restrictions and the extended holiday period it will not be 
possible to hold a Planning meeting prior to 6th January 
when representations are to be submitted for the above 
applications. It is recommended that if any Parishioner 
has any comment to make they should do so on line 
direct to CDC Planning Department alternatively email 
your comments to sandymacqueen@btinternet.com the 
GPC Planning Committee chairman who will be discussing 
the applications with fellow Councillors by telephone and 
email. 

   
  4th January 2022 
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